
 

 

 
Ms Louise Oliver 
PMA 
The Dolls House 
Audley End Business Centre 
Saffron Walden 
Essex 
CB11 4JL 
 
 
11th December 2020 
 
Dear Louise, 
 
On behalf of everyone at CPSL Mind, I would like to say a huge thank you for your 
amazing donation of £2,100, raised from your Big Christmas Quiz. 
 

The Covid-19 pandemic has affected people’s mental wellbeing in many different ways 
and, in response to increased levels of anxiety, isolation and loneliness, we at CPSL 

Mind have adapted our existing services and developed new ones.  
 
Your support will enable us to continue to help local people in their recovery from 
mental health challenges, including mental health crisis support through our 
Sanctuary service. Last year there were 2,318 instances of helping people in crisis. 
With the need for our services remaining high, your support means a great deal. 
 
Thank you once again and please pass on our sincere thanks to all of your members, 
supporters and sponsors who gave so generously. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 
 
Zoe Doherty 
Fundraising Consultant 
CPSL Mind 
T: 0300 303 4363 E: zoe.doherty@cpslmind.org.uk 


